
NOTICE OF INTENT TO APPOINT

The Jefferson County Commission is seeking a citizen of Jefferson County to
serve on a Local Infrastructure Planning Team - WV Division of Highways
Project - US 340 Improvements that extends from the VA line to
approximately 3/4 mile northeast of Wheatland, Jefferson County.  The
Commission will make the appointment on Thursday, August 31, 2017.  The
citizen must reside in the area where this new road project is being built.

Persons who may be interested should submit a letter of interest, including
name, address, telephone number, and email address to the Jefferson County
Commission, P.O. Box 250, Charles Town, WV 25414 or by email at
info@jeffersoncountywv.org.

Additional information may be obtained by calling the Commission Office at
(304) 728-3284.
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